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The Committee on Continuing Education consists of eight members, each serving 

staggered four-year terms. The committee meets approximately once a quarter to 

provide the long-range planning for the Association’s continuing education offerings 

including the Pacific Northwest Dental Conference (PNDC).  

Committee  

Dr. Imahn Moin, Chair 

Ms. Jenine Blondeau, RDH, Vice Chair 

Dr. Mandy Alamwala 

Ms. Midge Carstensen, RDH 

Dr. Emily Hobart  

Dr. John Lo 

Dr. Joseph Luchini 

Dr. Carrie York 

Virtual CE Offerings 

As in past years, WSDA offered virtual CE courses in 2025 at no cost to members. 

These courses could be viewed by members during live virtual broadcasts.  

PNDC 2025 

PNDC 2025 was held May 8-10, in Seattle at the Washington State Convention Center 

Summit building. Total attendance was the highest it has been since COVID. WSDA 

member, guest dentist, hygienist, dental assistant and front office attendee categories 

experienced the highest registration levels in the past few years.  

Budget   

PNDC 2025 revenues and expenditures are included in the Association’s 2024-2025 

fiscal budget. PNDC 2026 will be held next May 28-30, in Seattle. 

end 

 


